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Does your child fancy trying a dance class? 

 

We have spaces in our after school dance club on a Thursday from 

3:20pm to 4:20pm.  Children will learn street, jazz and contempo-

rary dance.  The cost of each class is £3 so why not give it a try.   

All children taking part in the club will be working towards a fun 

Christmas show.   

 

Please sign a permission slip for your 

child to attend. 

Hello everyone, 

 

We have had another busy couple of weeks with the children.  Our Year 1 and Year 2 children had a fantastic 

time on their trip to Holkham Hall last Thursday (29th).  This trip enabled the children to further develop their 

knowledge of their current theme of toys. 

 

On Monday of this week, Year 6 enjoyed their first transition lesson at Terrington St Clement High School.  

They took part in an ICT lesson which they all found really interesting.  Further lessons in ICT, French and DT 

have been arranged throughout the year. 

 

As always, if do you have any concerns, in the first instance please speak to your class teacher. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley   

(Executive Head Teacher) 
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Young Voices 

Our wonderful singing club, ran by Mr Mather 

after school on a Tuesday, will be heading to the 

O2 Arena in London in the new year to take part 

in a concert performance.  This is an amazing  

opportunity for all the children.   

 

If your child is taking part please make sure you return the  

order form to the office so that we know how many people will 

e attending this exciting event. 

Individual School  

Photographs 
 

 
We are sorry to change the date at 
short notice.  Lilac Moon will be visiting 
the school on Friday 4th  
November at 9am to take individual 
school photographs.   

Swimming  

Please remember, due to the closure 

of the pool, there will be no  

swimming lessons on Monday 10th 

and Monday 17th October.   

Our next swim class will be Monday 

31st October 2016. 



Attendance Award 

The cup has been awarded to the following classes:   

w/c 19th September:   Years 1, 2, 3, 4 & 6 (100%) 

w/c 26th September: Years R, 1, 2 & 6 (100%) 

 

‘Star of the Week’ Award  

Well done to our recent stars : 

w/c 19th September: 

 Lacey (Year 5) 

 Joshua (Year 5) 

 Benjamin (Year 1) 

 

w/c 26th September: 

 Toby (Year 4) 

 Lily (Year 6) 

 Barnabas (Year 2) 

 

Keep up the good work everybody. 

 

Please ensure you have  
returned your census  

information forms to the 
office by Monday 10th  

October 2016. 

Other News  
 

Scope About Disability Free Workshop:  This is a free legal workshop for parents of children and  
young people with additional needs.  It will be held at the King’s Centre on Tuesday 18th October 
from 9:30am until 1:00pm.  If you would like to book a place please contact Charlotte Collison 
(Independence Support Coordinator Norfolk) on 07764 256471 or email  
charlotte.collison@scope.org.uk.   
 

Parking:  Could we please ask those using the car park next to the school, to ensure you leave 
enough room for a car to park behind you.  At the moment some cars are blocking the pavement 
resulting in children needing to walk on to the road.   
 

Forms and Slips: Thank you to everybody who has handed in their Free School Meal forms and  
permission slips.  Please continue to bring these into the office.   Should you need a further copy 
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Jeans 4 

Genes 

We managed to 

raise a fantastic 

£45.00 last Friday 

for this charity.  

Once again, we would like to thank 

you all for your very kind  

donations. 

Uniform 

If you need to purchase any items 

of uniform including book bags 

please visit the office.   

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  Our next school  

newsletter will be sent out on Friday 21st October 2016 
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Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change.* 

 *more information to follow nearer the time 

Thursday 13th October 2016 Year 6 Transition Lesson to Terrington High School 

ICT 9:30am 

Friday 14th October 2016 St Clement Swimming Gala (selected from Year 4, 5 and 6) 

8.40am coach from Walpole 

KLFM visiting school to record ‘Sleeps till Santa’ 

1:00pm 

 

Monday 17th October 2016 5pm-7pm Halloween School Party  

Friday 21st October 2016 Break up as normal for half term 

Monday 31st  October 2016 Term begins 

 

Friday 4th November 2016 *Lilacmoon Individual School Photos  

from 8.30am 

 

*Spooky Bonfire Lunch 

12:00 
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